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LS/CPW 
 
7 June 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Uniform Letter 2021/2022 
 
In order to continue to promote a sense of belonging in the school, we are 
encouraging all pupils in S1 – S6 (In S5/6, it is expected) to wear an Irvine 
Royal Academy blazer.  Over the recent period, pupils in the BGE (S1 – S3) 
have opted to wear a blazer and thus we want to formally expand this 
offering further. 
 
Should you wish to purchase a blazer for the new term, please click on the following link: 
Irvine Royal Academy Online Uniform Shop - Schoolwear Made Easy 
You can create an account or order as a guest. 
 
Can I take this opportunity to remind you that when pupils return to school on 18 August 
2021, school uniform should be worn: 

 White shirt / polo shirt 

 Black jumper / sweatshirt / cardigan - no hooded tops 

 Black skirt / trousers / skinny jeans – no leggings or tracksuit bottoms 

 (Blue) BGE tie (S1 – S3) 

 (Black) Senior Phase tie (S4 – S6) 

 Black shoes / boots / trainers 
 
As I have communicated on a number of occasions, we have free uniform stock in the school 
– ‘Royal Resources’ and our PT Family Leaning, Mr Muirhead, should be contacted, via email, 
if you have any requests: royalresources@glow.sch.uk. Can I please ask that any “old” 
uniform items are handed back to the school and in turn, we will then distribute to families 
who may require additional support in this area. 
 
We are committed towards ensuring an equitable approach across our entire community – 
where there are specific challenges around uniform/school resources, we are keen to help 
out in any way we can. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Linzie Sloan 

Head Teacher 

https://www.schoolwearmadeeasy.com/badged-school-uniform/i-l/i/irvine-royal-academy/

